
 

IAALV 
Invites you to ... 

Summer Picnic 

At Grange Park—Pavilion #4 
360 Grange Rd, Allentown, PA 18106 

On Aug 28, 2021—11am to 2pm 

St. Luke's University Health Network representatives will 
be present at the event to promote their Community 
Health Needs Assessment Survey. Participation is optional, 
but IAALV strongly recommend you participate and help 
them to help us. 

 

Message from St. Luke’s Univ Health Network: 
As part of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act, all non-
profit hospitals are required to conduct a Community Health Needs 
Assessment (CHNA) every three years. In order to accomplish St. 
Luke goals, St. Luke's is conducting surveys to identify health needs 
within the community. Since you are a member of our community, 
you are being asked for your feedback to assist us in data collection. 
Your answers will be compiled by St. Luke's to determine health 
needs in the community. This is an ANONYMOUS survey. You must 
be 18 years or older to complete this survey. Please complete this 
survey ONLY ONE TIME. Thank you for participating in our survey. 

• Socialize with other community members  

• An invigorating session by our certified and adept Yoga instructor 

• Music—Bring your own Karaoke tracks 

• Delicious Indian food, sponsored by St. Luke’s 

• Fun activities for all 
All activities will be done as mandated by CDC Guidelines. 

We recommend you wear comfortable clothes and bring your yoga mat. 

Lunch is catered by Bibi’s Tiffin Bethlehem & Trexlertown. 

http://iaalv.org 


